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introduction textual
events performance and
the lyric in
March 22nd, 2020 -
after a brief
discussion of the
anthropological model
that has transformed
lyric scholarship in
recent decades
highlighting both
achievements and areas
that have received
little attention two
meanings of textual
events are set out the
first relates to
pragmatics lyric texts
create their own
settings which
variously interact with
the actual
circumstances of the
performance''textual
events performance and
the lyric in early
greece
May 5th, 2020 - get
this from a library
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
felix budelmann tom
phillips in exploring
the idea of lyric
performances as textual
events this volume
marks a departure from
interpretations of
greek lyric as socio
political discourse
building on the renewed
concern with''professor
felix budelmann
magdalen college oxford
May 24th, 2020 - edited
jointly with thomas
phillips textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
oxford 2018 includes
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single authored article
lyric minds group minds
in classical athens
chorus and demos as
case studies of
collective cognition
forthing in d cairns et
al eds'

'pdf review textual
events performance and
the lyric in
April 16th, 2020 -
review textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
edited by f budelmann
and t phillips'
'symposium performing
lyric cultures visible
and
April 17th, 2020 - mary
channen caldwell
university of
pennsylvania songs
without notes the
musical work of textual
refrains in medieval c
ontrafacts marisa
galvez stanford
university sounds of
crusade departure the
disme de penitanche by
jehan de journi and a
la fontana by marcabru
concert 4 15 pm
performance of music
discussed in the''vol
114 no 2 december 2018
january 2019 of the
May 23rd, 2020 -
textual events
performance amp the
lyric in early greece
by felix budelmann tom
phillips pp 246 249
review by chris
eckerman doi 10 5184
classicalj 114 2
0246''events jessica
brantley
April 12th, 2020 -
decoration and the
fifteenth century lyric
52 nd international
congress on medieval
studies western
michigan university
kalamazoo 9 12 may 2019
performing silent music
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concepts and practices
of performance in
medieval european
culture roundtable 52
nd international
congress on medieval
studies'

'performing lyric
cultures visible and
invisible explores
April 21st, 2020 - the
symposium performing
lyric cultures visible
and invisible will
bring together scholars
and musicians to
explore a variety of
poetic and dramatic
texts discovering the
music underneath the
words on a page'
'hermetically unsealed
lyric genres in the
homeric hymn to
May 7th, 2020 - thomas
o 2018 hermetically
unsealed lyric genres
in the homeric hymn to
hermes in textual
events performance and
the lyric in early
greece oxford
university press oxford
pp 173 188 isbn
9780198805823''a
repetition based
framework for lyric
alignment inpopular
April 3rd, 2020 - a
repetition based
framework for lyric
alignment work is to
derive and utilize
additional segmentation
knowledge on both
modalities to
significantly enhance
alignment performance
by 34 85 and 8 18 in
start and duration time
errors we conclude by
suggesting a new
repetition based
framework for lyric
alignment together with
a'
'book review the
classical journal
March 5th, 2020 - book
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review textual events
performance amp the
lyric in early greece
edited by felix
budelmann and tom
phillips new york ny
oxford university press
2018 pp 315 hardback 85
00 isbn 978 0 19 880582
3 n thefirst chapter
the introduction f
budelmann and t
phillips explain'

'alexandre johnston
university college
oxford alexandre
May 8th, 2020 - review
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greek
poetry ed f budelmann
amp t phillips oxford
oxford university press
2018 classical review
69 2 2019 a volume co
edited with felicity
loughlin entitled
antiquity and
enlightenment culture
new approaches and
perspectives is
forthing with brill in
press expected
2019''the cambridge
panion to greek lyric
May 8th, 2020 - the
cambridge panion to
greek lyric greek lyric
poetry enpassed many
types of poem from
elegy to iambos and
dithyramb to epinician
it flourished in
archaic and classical
periods and some of its
practitioners had
cultural influence in
subsequent centuries
down to the present
day'

'publications dr david
fearn university of
warwick
May 22nd, 2020 -
textual events material
culture and
metaliterarity in
alcaeus in f budelmann
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and t phillips eds
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
oup 2018 93 113 pindar
s eyes visual and
material culture in
epinician poetry oup
2017'
'pauline leven yale
department of classics
May 15th, 2020 - the
invention of the lyric
listener in f budelmann
and t philips eds 2018
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
oxford 213 233
metamorphosis and the
maiden posthuman music
in ancient greek myths
in v ottomani and s
wegner eds 2017 über
den ursprung von musik
mythen legenden
geschichtsschreibungen'

'textual events
performance and the
lyric in biggerbooks
May 12th, 2020 -
individual lyric texts
and authors such as
sappho alcaeus and
pindar are analysed in
detail alongside
treatments of the
relationship between
lyric and the homeric
hymns building on the
renewed concern with
the aesthetic in the
study of greek lyric
and beyond textual
events aims to re
examine the
relationship between
the poems formal
features and their
historical contexts'

'medieval studies
daniel o sullivan
May 17th, 2020 - text
an interdisciplinary
annual of textual
studies 15 2002 97 119
revisiting mouvance and
medieval lyric
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performance romance
languages annual 12
2001 83 88 les
merveilles de rigomer s
apocalyptic geography
medieval perspectives
12 1997 110 122
bibliographic articles'
'graduate students nus
May 6th, 2020 - by
exploring twentieth
century avant garde
theatre alongside the
lyric we can re
orientate embedded
notions of performance
in poetry i explore how
theatricality is
central to the active
construction of a
textual space of
encounter in which the
speaker who is aware of
continuous observation
performs and directs
generated agents for
the benefit of munion
between the poem
speaker and the''oliver
thomas the university
of nottingham
May 21st, 2020 - oliver
thomas nottingham ac uk
biography i studied
classics at oxford
university as both an
undergraduate and a
postgraduate student in
2008 11 i held a
research fellowship at
christ church oxford
and in 2011 14 i was a
lecturer at cambridge
university i joined the
university of
nottingham as a
lecturer in february
2014'

'textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
April 16th, 2020 - it
is remarkable that
while much of the
volume pares lyric to
later poetry sometimes
ing quite close to
assimilating the former
to the latter we find
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the assertion pp 18 19
that w hereas the sc
hellenistic or roman
poetry book imposes an
order on poems through
its materiality the sc
lyric song sequence
does so through the
unfolding temporality
of the performance'

'greek lyric of the
archaic and classical
periods in brill
February 9th, 2020 -
textual events material
culture and
metaliterarity in
alcaeus in textual
events performance and
the lyric in early
greece edited by felix
budelmann and tom
phillips 93 113 oxford
oxford university
press'
'textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
May 26th, 2020 - get
this from a library
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
felix budelmann tom
phillips in exploring
the idea of lyric
performances as textual
events this volume
marks a departure from
interpretations of
greek lyric as socio
political discourse
building on the renewed
concern with'

'textual events ebook
by 9780192528384
rakuten kobo
May 24th, 2020 -
individual lyric texts
and authors such as
sappho alcaeus and
pindar are analysed in
detail alongside
treatments of the
relationship between
lyric and the homeric
hymns building on the
renewed concern with
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the aesthetic in the
study of greek lyric
and beyond textual
events aims to re
examine the
relationship between
the poems formal
features and their
historical
contexts''felix
budelmann books and
academic articles books
May 10th, 2020 - 1
felix budelmann books
and academic articles
books fb greek lyric a
selection cambridge
greek and latin
classics cambridge 2018
fb and t phillips eds
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
oxford 2018 j billings
fb and f macintosh eds
choruses ancient and
modern oxford 2013 fb
ed the cambridge panion
to greek lyric
cambridge 2009'
'2 homer and textual
criticism harvard
university
May 16th, 2020 - having
examined and discussed
the various principles
used in editing
classical and biblical
texts i turn my
attention to the
specific case of homer
my argument will be
that since homer is
different from other
classical texts we
cannot simply apply the
canons of textual
criticism to the
surviving manuscripts
of the iliad and
odyssey i recall my
introductory remarks
where i stressed
the''textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
May 14th, 2020 -
explores the idea of
lyric performances as
textual events some
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chapters investigate
the pragmatic
relationship between
real performance
contexts and
imaginative settings
while others consider
how lyric poems
position themselves in
relation to earlier
texts and textual
traditions or discuss
the''textual events
felix budelmann tom
phillips oxford
May 24th, 2020 -
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
edited by felix
budelmann and tom
phillips departs from
recent approaches to
greek lyric within
social political and
ritual contexts to
explore frameworks
which focus instead on
formal features and
poetic effects'
'fiction and pragmatics
in ancient greek lyric
May 10th, 2020 - poses
the greatest obstacles
to determining the
intended performance
contexts this is partly
because very few poems
survive from other
female poets and partly
because reliable
external evidence about
the performance culture
of early sixth century
lesbos is very scarce
secondly textual
evidence has increased
substantially in
recent'

'lyric conceptualism a
manifesto in progress
by poetry
May 18th, 2020 - lyric
conceptualism imagines
herself a boat fluid
without handles able to
slip through
definitions anchor at
will lyric
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conceptualism is
interested in achieving
the sculptural lyric
conceptualism is
fortable existing
outside of dominant
narratives in fact
lyric conceptualism
makes good use of cast
off texts and remains
of genius''bryn mawr
classical review 2019
09 35
April 18th, 2020 - as
editors felix budelmann
and tom phillips
observe in their new
textual events
performance amp the
lyric in early greece
poems do not just
municate precepts
narratives and
attitudes that align
with normative
ideologies knowledge
and beliefs but they
can also be exploratory
opening up new ways of
encountering realities
and of understanding
emotions and ideas'

'lyric genre linkedin
slideshare
May 26th, 2020 - lyric
genre 1 lyric genre
teacher fernando avalos
uvm 2 lyric a type of
brief poem that
expresses the personal
emotions and thoughts
of a single speaker or
describes something it
is important to realize
that the lyric is in
the first person i the
speaker is not
necessarily the poet
the lyrics includes all
the shorter forms of
poetry sonnet elegy ode
ballad song the
subject'

'an analysis of
performance practices
in african american
April 7th, 2020 - this
paper extends the
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discussion of gospel
singing techniques in
andrew legg s 2010
article a taxonomy of
musical gesture in
african american gospel
music popular music 29
1 by examining some of
the key performance
practices associated
with rhythm and lyric
treatment in african
american gospel music
as well as mon
structures in gospel
music improvisation and
acpaniment''text
performance and early
greek lyric f budelmann
March 7th, 2020 - text
performance and early
greek lyric f budelmann
t phillips edd textual
events performance and
the lyric in early
greece pp xii 315
oxford oxford
university press 2018
cased 65 us 85 isbn 978
0 19 880582 3 volume 69
issue 2 alexandre
johnston'
'table of contents the
cambridge panion to
greek lyric
April 8th, 2020 - the
look of lyric greek
song and the visual
published 2016 textual
events performance and
the lyric in early
greece published 2018
the nature of early
greek lyric three
preliminary studies by
fowler r l 1954
published 1987'

'like a tongue to a
loosening tooth
modernism and lyric
January 2nd, 2020 -
abstractwhat is the
opposite of lyric and
how do we know it seems
right to think of many
definitional modernist
texts as anti lyrical
pure and simple adorno
of the lyric as
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precisely the
antithesis of modernity
de man but the anti
lyric moments i
consider in this essay
largely the use of
iteration flatness and
disgust in beckett s
watt show how lyric
performance''textual
events performance and
the lyric in early
greece
March 30th, 2020 - this
volume places its focus
elsewhere and attempts
to illuminate poetic
effects that cannot be
captured in functional
terms employing a range
of interpretative
methods it explores the
idea of lyric
performances as textual
events several chapters
investigate the
pragmatic relationship
between real
performance contexts
and imaginative
settings'
'the reception of greek
lyric poetry 600bc
ad400
May 23rd, 2020 - the
reception of greek
lyric poetry 600bc
ad400 transmission
canonization and
paratext classics
department university
of reading 6th 8th
september 2013 outline
greek lyric elegiac and
iambic poetry have e
down to us through the
filter of selection
editing and mentary by
ancient scholars'
'professor felix
budelmann faculty of
classics
May 22nd, 2020 -
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
like other lyric the
solo lyric of early
greece creates
encounters with another
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mind drawing on the
psychological
phenomenon of
mentalising this
chapter attempts to
capture the quality of
these encounters'
'dr tom phillips
publications the
university of
manchester
May 22nd, 2020 - review
of r hunter the measure
of homer the ancient
reception of the iliad
and the odyssey
phillips t 2019 bryn
mawr classical review
online 2019 02 40
research output
contribution to
specialist publication
book film article
review'
'review of f budelmann
amp t phillips eds
textual events
April 20th, 2020 -
review of f budelmann
amp t phillips eds
textual events
performance amp the
lyric in early greece
oxford oxford
university press
2018''textual events
performance and the
lyric in
April 25th, 2020 -
individual lyric texts
and authors such as
sappho alcaeus and
pindar are analysed in
detail alongside
treatments of the
relationship between
lyric and the homeric
hymns building on the
renewed concern with
the aesthetic in the
study of greek lyric
and beyond textual
events aims to re
examine the
relationship between
the poems formal
features and their
historical contexts'
'dr henry spelman
faculty of classics
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May 14th, 2020 - event
and artefact the hymn
to apollo archaic lyric
and early greek
literary history in
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
ed f budelmann and t
phillips 2018 151 71
heirs and educators
pindar in the epitaph
for bion hermes 146
2018 107 9'
'dr drew milne corpus
christi the faculty of
english
May 24th, 2020 - drew
milne processual
performance critical
notes on adorno s
autonomous artwork as
radical as reality
itself essays on
marxism and art for the
21st century eds
matthew beaumont andrew
hemingway esther leslie
john roberts peter lang
ag 2007 347 66'

'lyrical definition of
lyrical at dictionary
May 27th, 2020 -
lyrical definition of
poetry having the form
and musical quality of
a song and especially
the character of a
songlike outpouring of
the poet s own thoughts
and feelings as
distinguished from epic
and dramatic poetry see
more''project muse
classical world volume
113 number 2
May 21st, 2020 - 2715
north charles street
baltimore maryland usa
21218 1 410 516 6989
muse press jhu edu 2020
project muse produced
by johns hopkins
university press in
collaboration with the
sheridan libraries'

'textual events
performance and the
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lyric in early greece
March 19th, 2020 -
individual lyric texts
and authors such as
sappho alcaeus and
pindar are analysed in
detail alongside
treatments of the
relationship between
lyric and the homeric
hymns building on the
renewed concern with
the aesthetic in the
study of greek lyric
and beyond textual
events aims to re
examine the
relationship between
the poems formal
features and their
historical contexts'

'bryn mawr classical
review 2019 09 35
April 28th, 2020 -
preview authors and
titles are listed below
as editors felix
budelmann and tom
phillips observe in
their new textual
events performance amp
the lyric in early
greece poems do not
just municate precepts
narratives and
attitudes that align
with normative
ideologies knowledge
and beliefs but they
can also be exploratory
opening up new ways of
encountering realities
and of''1 oral poetry
and ancient greek
poetry broadening and
May 21st, 2020 -
gregory nagy pindar s
homer the lyric
possession of an epic
past acknowledgments
abbreviations
introduction a word on
assumptions methods and
aims 1 oral poetry and
ancient greek poetry
broadening and
narrowing the terms 2
the poetics of
panhellenism and the
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enigma of authorship in
early greece 3 the
panhellenization of
song 4'
'search results for
seljuk lyric philpapers
May 23rd, 2020 -
textual events
performance and the
lyric in early greece
ed by felix budelmann
and tom phillips joel
lidov 2020 classical
world a quarterly
journal on antiquity
113 2 223 225 details'
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